
 
 
 
 
Dear ANZFPS member, 

Australian and New Zealand Falls Prevention Society  

Call for host for 2018 conference 

 

In accordance with bylaws of The Australian and New Zealand Falls Prevention Society 
(ANZFPS) http://www.anzfallsprevention.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/ANZFPS-
Bylaws-18-Nov-2014.pdf, bids for hosting the 2018 ANZFPS biennial conference are now 
open. If you attended the ANZFPS conference in Sydney in 2014 you are deemed a member 
of ANZFPS and are eligible to make a bid. If you wish to do so, send your bid to the ANZFPS 
Secretary Sandy Brauer at info@anzfallsprevention.org. Bids close on 1st May 2015. The 
ANZFPS Executive Council will consider each bid and announce the successful host on the 
website and via email to members by 30 June, 2015. 
 
For more information on the bid process, please email either the Secretary Sandy Brauer 
info@anzfallsprevention.org or President Cathie Sherrington 
csherrington@georgeinstitute.org.au 
 
The 2016 ANZFPS conference will be held in Melbourne, Vic. 
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